
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, October 25, 2013 9:46 AM 
Hyma Vedula 

Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: RE: Declassification of Confidential Documents - 130001-EI 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will declassify confidential DNs 03075-08, 03076-08, 09714-08, and 097 I 5-
08 and return these documents to AP A. 
And, 
Will declassify confidential DNs 03688-08 and 10097-08 place these documents in the public docket file. 

Thank you. 
Marguerite I I. McLean, Records Technician 
Florida Publ ic Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 4 I 3-6824 

From: Hyma Vedula 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2013 9:14AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Dale Mailhot; Lynn Deamer 
Subject: Declassification of Confidential Documents 

Marguerite, 

The following documents were declassified on 10-09-2013. 

Please return the following documents (audit wok papers) to APA. 

03075-08- TECO Hedging 
03076-08- TECO Hedging 
09714-08- TECO Hedging 
09715-08- TECO Hedging 

Please send the following highlighted documents to the docket file 

03688-08- TECO Hedging 
10097-08-TECO Hedging 

Thank you 

:Hymavatlii Yetfuta 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Utility Analyst I 
Bureau of Auditing 

1 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED OCT 25, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 06470-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Hvedula@psc.state.fl.us 
Tel: (850) 413-6477 
Fax:(850) 413-6478 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail 
communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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